
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs K Bones at kbones@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek 
assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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29 November 2019 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

The Buckingham School Proudly Presents… 
Mary Poppins JNR 

 
We warmly invite you to attend a magical evening filled with banking blunders, mystical 
marvels and lucky sweeps to ensure success follows you into 2020! 
 
We have opportunities available for you to see our wonderful show, on the evenings of Monday 
9 December, Tuesday 10 December, Wednesday 11 December and Thursday 12 December. 
 
Tickets are £7 each and can be booked online at www.ticketsource.co.uk/the-buckingham-
school.  This method of selling tickets is new to us so we thank you for your patience whilst 
using this new service.   
 
You will be able to pay using credit/debit cards and select available seating.  A booking fee of 
7% is added to each booking online.  There is also an additional fee if you choose to use their 
telephone booking system. 
 
The e-tickets will be sent to your email address so please keep an eye on your spam/junk 
mailboxes as you will need to present your tickets at the door on the night. 
 
There are two designated wheelchair spaces for each performance, please only book these for 
wheelchair users.  Children under 4 yrs of age may sit on laps free of charge and no ticket is 
required. 
 
Should you experience any difficulties booking your tickets, please contact Mrs C Brearley via 
email at cbrearley@buckinghamschool.org. 
 
Performances will begin at 6:30pm; doors will open at 6pm to allow time for tickets to be 
scanned and seats located.   
 
We hope you enjoy the show.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Ms R Curness 
Head of Performing Arts 
rcurness@buckinghamschool.org 

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 
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